
Report of the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 August 2006 

5. COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 5.1 Community Board Newsletter 
 
  Jeanne Pearce updated the Board relevant to costs and process considerations for publication 

of a Community Board newsletter. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
  The Chairperson requested that the Board revisit the decision concerning whether to fund a 

Community Board newsletter, to include considering publication on a biannual instead of a 
quarterly basis. 

 
 5.2 Other Matters 
 
  The Board received a verbal update on relevant Community Board and Council matters. 
 
  Pursuant to Standing Order 2.16 the Chairperson moved to change the start time of regularly 

held Community Board meetings: 
 
  The Board resolved to change the start time of future meetings from 4.30pm to 4.00pm. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


